

MEAL PROGRAM

March 13, 2020 2:00 PM

Dear Parents, Guardians, Students, and Staff,

The Iron Mountain Public Schools has posted on the district website a parent survey regarding a meal program we will be running during the state mandated school closure Monday, March 16, 2020 – April 5, 2020. The survey can be found by clicking the COVID-19-page link at the top of the website. Please take a moment to complete this survey if you intend on stopping in to pick up meals. Our food service coordinator will be placing orders based on the projected number of meals this survey reveals. Although we will add to our order in anticipation of some extra people showing up, by not filling out the survey, if we have too many of these instances, we will not have enough meals to accommodate everyone on the pickup dates.

We understand many families rely on the meals their students eat at school. For this reason, we will be offering specific pickup days where meals can be picked up by a parent/guardian for their students. We will be offering both breakfast and lunch meals during this time. We will also be including meals for over the weekends during this closure. The schedule can be found below. Please note that the distribution days will cover many meals spanning over several days. We will not be distributing meals for pickup on a daily basis – meals are only available for pickup during the specified days below.

The distribution site: Central Middle School Cafeteria - Enter off Prospect Ave.

Pickup times: 9:00 AM – 11:00 AM.

Tuesday, March 17th: Meals will cover breakfast and lunch for March 17-19th. **Friday, March 20th:** Meals will cover breakfast and lunch for March 20th – 29th. **Monday, March 30th:** Meals will cover breakfast and lunch for March 30th – April 1st. **Thursday, April 2nd:** Meals will cover breakfast and lunch for April 2nd – April 5th.

Our meals will be following the National School Lunch Program requirements and will consist of non-perishable items that will be safe for you to transport. Again, we thank you for your patience during this time. If we can be of any assistance to you or your students please do not hesitate to call our district office.

Sincerely,

Jerome J. Sardina Superintendent

300 West B. Street Iron Mountain, MI 49801 906-779-2600